REMINDER

REGIONAL INSTITUTE OF MEDICAL SCIENCES, IMPHAL - 795 004
{An Autonomous Institute under the Ministry of Health & Family Welfare, Govt. of India)

NOTICE
Imphal, the 21 Sept, 2015

No. A/190/PG/RIMS/2015: It is for general information to all the PG
students of 2015 academic session that on preliminary examination, the Thesis
Protocols submitted by the students were found to have gross mistakes.
Therefore, they are directed to collect their submitted protocols. They are
given one more chance to re- check the protocols as a whole and re- submit
them to the office of the undersigned on or before 24-09-2015.

This may be treated as MOST URGENT

27/ 9/
(Akoijam Joy Singh)
Dean (Academic)
Regional Institute of Medical Sciences,
Imphal
Copy to:
1. All PG students of 2015 batch.
2. All PG Hostels Notice Boards.



